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Term |, Lssue 3 |3th Decemhber 2018

Mrs Packham
Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Packham .at the end of this m\]
term.  Mrs Packham has worked .at the school for ten years and we|, iuRg
would like to toke this opportunity to thank her for all of her hard| LE&V?@
waork, with hoth owr pupils and their families. [ am sure you would! - <.

like to join ws in wishing her well for the future!

Eriends of Bean
Following the Friends .of Bean AGM .on 30th October, we are pleased to inform you

that the position of Chair has heen taken by Mrs Sarah Dowve. We wish her well in
the new role. Owr thanks to Mrs Keshy for .l her hard work as Chair.

We look formard to our upcoming events and are wvery grateful for the support the
Achool receives from the Friends of Bean.

Parent Gowernors

[ .am pleased to inform iyouw that following the recent parent election Mrs Victoria
Turner has heen .appointed as ouwr new Parent Gowernor.

Friday l4th December—Christmas Jumper Day
Friday l4th December—Christmas Fair—Parents from 2.30pm
Sw»d,w?; |6th December—C.arol Concert 6 —7pm.

Wednesday [9th Decemhber—Christmas Church Celebration—please
be seated by 9.45am

Wednesday [9th Decemher—Christmas Lunch, Christmas hats &
special visitor.

Ouwr Christmas dinner day is Wednesday 19% December .and we are irwiting .children
to make a festive Christmas hat to be worn .on this day.

This is . light-hearted trodition at Bean with the winners from each class receiving
a amall prize.

Things to consider .are: nowvelty, creativity .and the degree to which it has heen
handmade.




Christmas Exvents

This season comes with lots of extra events .and .activities which we )
know the .children enjoy. Thank you to parents who howve supported e
our Christmas Fair with their generous donations. A special thank iyou )
also to the memhers of the Friends of Bean mho have organised the — Wl
Jilm night, supported the Christmas Fair and for helping ouwr special

w~isitor on the last day of term. Your support has heen much appreciated.

raise aw.areness amongst children about their rights as individuals to
be kept safe from harm. Assemblies were delivered to Key Stage | .and
Key Stage 2 with separate workshops in Years 5 and 6. This may
result in youwr child osking .a range of questions, which is only natural. If you
would like any advice or guidance following this aspect .of school
safeguarding, please don't hesitate to contoct .a member .of staff.

Quict A ! htime Prosisi
As part of our lunchtime strategies to ensure .children enjoy their playtimes, we are
currently using the quiet .area for children who henefit from o calm and .quiet
erwirorunent. Children .can either request time in this spoce or staff will recommend
this to individuals to ensure o settled and enjoyahble lunch play.

Gui p;
Thank you to all the families that have offered to look after our guinea pigs

at the weekends and during the school holidays. You will be contacted to ‘
arrange their visit nearer to the time.

Reminders for Next Term...

. Children return to school on Thursday 3rd Januwary 2019

. AUl correspondence will be electronic as of Jarwary 2019, please ensure iyour
Parentmail .account is up to date.

. Please ensure your child returns to school with all their helongings clearly

. Earrings—if your child has their ears pierced please ensure that only studs .are
worn at school.

We w.ould like to toke this opportunity to wish you and your families
a ~verky Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.




